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SNAPSHOTS IN TIME

To continue her 5-part series on history of
the Temecula Valley, Myra Gonsalves
presents the Mexican Period and discusses
the division of church lands into Ranchos and
their transfer to private ownership.

Often referred to as the most historically
significant area of Riverside County, the
article includes information on the
Mexican-American War and carries us
forward in time to the California Gold Rush.

See inside for Part 3, Mexican Period.

THE DIARY OF A DESERT TRAIL
continues....

We left the narrative dangling with
“Brownie”, a brown yearling steer
whose personality had endeared
him to the cowhands. Such was
their affection, that Edward Vail
wrote, “the men all agreed that if
Brownie gave out [on the trail] they
would put him in the chuckwagon
and haul him to California”. Surely
no four-legged critter, “muy
valiente” or not, had more appetite
than Brownie. It's reported he not
only ate camp scraps, but all the
barley and corn the horses spilled.

Inside, we return to the series
beginning with a few words about
the cowhands themselves.

ENJOY!
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I WANT TO GO BACK TO THE TIME

"eeny-meeny-miney-mo.” Mistakes were
corrected [Jy simp/y exc/aiming "do over!"
Money issues were handled by whoever
was the banker in 'Monopo/y. < Catclning
the fireflies could happily occupy an entire

evening.

- Greg Cowdery, Patterson House Museum,
Winchester, California

Some of us did happily return to a different
place in time when we celebrated
“Remembering the 1940s” in food and
costume. The Annual Meeting was intended
to be more fun than business, and we did
accomplish that! Thank each of you who
helped with planning and preparation, to
those who helped with clean up, and
especially to everyone who attended. My
grandmother used to say, “All work and no
play makes Jack a dull boy.” It seems that we
have found a way to turn the work of the
Society into pleasure.

I am indebted to the devoted Board members
who have contributed so much time and
energy to making 2002 a year of progress and
achievement for historical preservation and
education in Temecula Valley.  Each of you
has endured long, and sometimes dull,
meetings. Yet you persevered, you met the
challenge, and we can press on for even
greater things in 2003.

Our two new Board members, Felicia Hogan
and Roger Sannipoli, begin three-year terms
on January I. And we welcome the continued
service of Bill Harker, Wendy Lesovsky and
Bruce Singer for renewed terms.

Thank you Bonnie Reed, Phyllis Bettleheim,
Loretta Barnett, Myra Gonsalves and “sis”
Herron for serving as the Nominating
Committee.
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